
  

  

 
 
 

Wednesday 31st March 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
Parent Governor Election Results 
 
Following my earlier correspondence regarding Parent Governor vacancies, there were two parents 
nominated and two vacancies so there was no need to go to ballot.  
 
I am therefore delighted to advise that Mrs Emma Capon and Mr Christopher Bradley-Moulson have been 
duly elected as new Parent Governors for The Winterton Federation.  
 
May I extend our congratulations to them both and I look forward to working closely with them in their 
new Parent Governor roles. 
 
Kind regards,  

 
 
Mrs Cathy Logan 
Executive Headteacher 


